School Social Workers of Idaho
Executive Board Meeting

October 19, 2011

Attendance:  Debra Geraghty, Beth Citron (by phone), Valerie Haddon, Jennifer Young and Sherry Tipping
I. Reviewed information from Annual Membership Meeting (held on 10/6/11).

a. SSWI will be partnering with NASW Idaho Chapter as a Network

b. Beth will send her notes from the Annual Membership Meeting to Board members
II. Sherry reviewed current membership information

a. There are 15 current SSWI members

b. Nine members are members of NASW or are willing to become members of NASW

c. Board members need to become NASW members by 10/31/11

d. Board members will be reimbursed $50 for the cost of NASW

e. Sherry will send out an informational e-mail to all school social workers with the membership form

f. Debra will send information comparing NASW membership to SSWI membership to Board members for review

III. By Laws and Constitution

a. Existing By Laws and Constitution were read and changed 

b. Jennifer will make changes to By Laws and Constitution and send draft to Board members

IV. November Executive Board Meeting

a. Debra will contact Delmar and set up a date to have him join the meeting

b. Executive Board meeting will be November 10th, 8:30 am at Frank Church High School 

